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August 2025  

It’s Independence Day!  

 

This year, The Vermilion celebrated The Fourth of July with 

live entertainment, sweet treats, and quality family time! A 

huge thanks to all who made this possible!  



 

Employee of the Month Resident of the Month 
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Celebrating Birthdays 
and Anniversaries 

 

 

Resident Anniversary 

Etienne H.   8/9/  4 Years 

Elizabeth C.  8/16/  2 Years 

 

Resident Birthdays 

Gerald L.   8/15 

Norma V.  8/22 

Lyman V.   8/22 

Joyce D.   8/27 

 

Employee Anniversaries   

Nicole Perro   8/5  1 Year 

Marsha Broussard 8/25  5 Years 

 

Employee Birthdays 

Nicole Perro   8/5  1 Year 

Marsha Broussard 8/25  5 Years 

Trisha Bourque 8/17 

Bailey Thibodeaux 8/25 

  

We are very proud to recognize 
Ms. Delia Lorden Dietary 

Manager here at The Vermilion. 
She is an integral part of our 

community, consistently going 
above and beyond to ensure 

that our residents enjoy nutritious, 
delicious meals served with care 
and a smile. Her dedication to 

excellence in dining services, her 
warm personality, and her ability 

to lead with both heart and 
professionalism have made her a 

beloved member of The 
Vermilion family. 

Congratulations, Ms. Delia!  

We are honored to recognize 
Ms. Betty as our Resident of the 
Month of August! Ms. Betty is 97 
years young and continues to 

inspire us all with her grace, 
warmth, and vibrant spirit. She 

brings joy to everyone she 
encounters with her kind heart, 
quick wit, and timeless wisdom. 

A true treasure within our 
community, Ms. Betty enjoys 

sharing stories from her 
incredible life, and has taught 
us so much! Congratulations, 

Ms. Betty on being named our 
Employee of the Month!  Ms. Betty D.  

Ms. Delia  
Lorden  

This month, a few high schools made a trip over 
to The Vermilion to pay us a visit! The seniors at 
Vermilion Catholic High School came out and 
played Pokeno with our residents. Thanks to all 

who came and enjoyed the day with us!   

Thanks for the Visit, Vermilion 
Catholic High School!  
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Thanks for the Visit, 
Bobcats!  

This month, students from Erath High 

School paid a visit to the Residents at 

The Vermilion. The excited group spent 

their time playing Pokeno, laughing, 

getting rallied up for the upcoming 

football season, and even met some 

new feathered friends!  

We’re Teaming up!  
We had a fantastic evening, welcoming 

The Vermilion Chamber of Commerce to 

our festivities. The evening was filled with 

live entertainment, great conversations, 

and goodie gave-aways! A huge thanks 

to all in attendance and to who made 

the night a success!  



 

 

2309 RICHARD STREET 

ABBEVILLE, LA  70510 

Our Philosophy 
Our philosophy is based on the definition of Assisted Living - To foster independence for each resident, treat each 

resident with dignity and respect, promote individuality, allow each resident choice of care and lifestyle, and 
protect each resident’s right to privacy.  

Our Mission 
Our mission is to operate and manage the highest level of quality independent and assisted living communities, 

providing superior service and unmatched value where residents and their family members are shown compassion, 
understanding, respect, dignity and caring support, and team members feel a sense of belonging. 

• All monthly rent is due by the 5th of each month. 
• Transportation for doctor appointments occurring after 2:30 pm will incur an additional fee. 

• Newspapers are to be distributed by staff only. 

• The covered area is for drop-off and pick-up only. 

                                     The Vermilion 
2309 Richard Street  |  Abbeville, LA   70510   |  337.898.1944  |  VERMILIONATEASTRIDGE.COM 

Reminders and Announcements 


